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ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
January 11, 2010

Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Dear Environmental Quality Board Member,

We urge your passage of the proposed rulemaking changes in 25 Code Chapter 95,
Wastewater Treatment Requirements as published in the PA Bulletin, November 2009.

We live in northern Pennsylvania; however our family has a cottage on the Chesapeake
Bay that overlooks the “Susquehanna Flats.” We are keenly aware that anything dumped
into the water upstream will end up in our front yard. Please continue the encouraging
work that the Chesapeake Bay Foundation and others have done for so many years by
passing this important change.

Thousands of people are watching both you and the gas companies very closely. Please
do the right thing.

Sincerely,

Robert D. and Cynthia B. Borzok
1 Shumway Hill Road
Wellsboro, PA 16901

Cc: Representative Matt Baker




